
Mrs J. Nuttall 

Oaklands Road 

Sheffield 

S6. 

 

 

Dear Mr Bancroft 

 

 

I cannot thank you enough for all you have done for us, nothing has been too much 

trouble. It is an excellent job and your workers are the best, nothing has been too 

much trouble for them. They have explained everything entailed in our installation 

and have made sure we are happy all the way through the progression of the work. 

 

I have had work done before in my house, but never been more satisfied as I am now. 

I would not hesitate to recommend your company to others. 

 

Yours 

 

Mr & Mrs Nuttall. 


